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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
TO:  All Commissioners 
   International Fuel Tax Agreement 
 
FROM:  Nancy A. Philburn, Manager 
   New Jersey IFTA Commissioner 
 
SUBJECT: 2009 New Jersey IFTA Decal 
 
DATE:  July 14, 2009 
 
 
The State of New Jersey has begun experiencing color fading on its red 2009 IFTA 
decals.  The decals, some of which have faded to white, are retaining the registration 
number and should agree with the registration number listed on the current IFTA license. 
 
As carriers request, we are issuing no-fee replacement decals or a letter of explanation 
that can be presented to law enforcement. 
 
We are requesting that New Jersey-based carriers, in possession of a 2009 IFTA license, 
not be penalized for faded decals.  Please direct questions regarding the 2009 decals to 
IFTA supervisor Dar Schwarzwalder at (609) 633-9407 or Veronica Snead at 
(609) 633-9417.   Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
NAP:JC 
 
 
 

 


